
  

We welcome all visitors to our website. 

 Our goal is to make it as easy as possible for all people 

including those with hearing, vision, or any other disability to 

learn about our Home.  

 

We welcome visitors at all times. Individuals exhibiting any 

symptoms of illness are asked to refrain from visitation.  The 

Home no longer requires masks to be worn by visitors and staff 

members.  In the event of a COVID-19 outbreak, updated 

visitation guidelines will be posted at the entrance. 

 

Please contact us! 

 607-547-8844 

 clarawelchthanksgivinghome.org 

 48 Grove Street, 

 Cooperstown, New York 13326 
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